
Dr. Pradeep C. Parameswaran
Dean (Academics)

   
Date: Oct. 1, 2018

F.No. IIT Mandi/Convocation/6  th  /2018/01                      

Dear IIT Mandi Graduand, 

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to your alma mater,  IIT Mandi, for your convocation

ceremony to be held on October 29th, 2018 (Monday) during 03:00 to 5:30 PM at Kamand Campus. 

Padma Shri Prof.  Ashok Jhunjhunwala, Professor, IIT Madras, has kindly consented to grace

the occasion and be the Convocation Chief Guest. 

     

I extend you our most cordial invitation to attend the Convocation and to receive your degree in

person. I hope that you will make it convenient to be present on the occasion. This is indeed a momentous

occasion for you and also for your family. This invitation is being sent to you via email so that you can

make your plans and travel arrangements ahead of time.  I wish to emphasize that you must reach the

campus well in advance for the occasion so that you are able to participate in the rehearsal. A full-scale

rehearsal of the function will be held a day earlier (i.e. Sunday, October 28 th, 2018) in Kamand campus as

per past practice. In case you do not participate in the rehearsal, I am afraid; it may not be possible for us

to entertain your request for inclusion of your name for receiving the degree in person. 

      

Kindly refer the detailed instruction enclosed for your necessary action and information. Also,

please visit  6th  Convocation webpage at  Institute  website  at  www.iitmandi.ac.in frequently for  details

related to Convocation Program and other updates. 

We look forward to seeing you at IIT Mandi on this very important and joyful occasion. 

Dean (Academics)

Enclosed: 
1. Detailed Instructions
2. Invitation Card


